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REMEDIAL INVESTIGATION 

 

MONTHLY PROGRESS REPORT 

FOR 

SOUTH SALINA STREET PARCELS 

1081 SOUTH SALINA STREET 

CITY OF SYRACUSE, ONONDAGA COUNTY, NEW YORK 

 

NYSDEC SITE NO. C734140 

 

PROGRESS REPORT #19 

REPORTING PERIOD: JUNE 2022 

 
Introduction 

 

This progress report has been prepared to inform the NYS Department of Environmental Conservation 

(“NYSDEC”) on the progress of the investigation of the South Salina Street Parcels Site in Syracuse, New 

York. The Site is in the Brownfield Cleanup Program. 

 

Deliverables Completed and Submitted: 

 

No work plans, reports, or other deliverables were completed during this reporting period. 

 

Work to be Completed Next Reporting Period: 

 

Construction began on June 6, 2022. Security fencing was installed and a large portion of the stumps were 

removed. Additional work is delayed while geotechnical information is being generated. It is expected that 

site work will resume in approximately two weeks.  

 

C&S will continue to provide full time construction observation and air monitoring.  

 

Percentage Complete and Delays Encountered / Anticipated: 

 

The Remedial Investigation is complete. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

C&S ENGINEERS, INC. 

 

 

Matthew L. Walker 

Senior Project Environmental Scientist 
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